
December Newsletter 

December Updates 
We hope everyone is happy and healthy as we head into the holiday season. December brings with it 

many wonderful activities at Holy Trinity Academy, bringing  festive cheer and  a feeling of community. 

December Dates to Remember 
 

December 5 Morning Advent Prayers Begin 

  Trinity For Teens Collections Begins 

  12 Days of Christmas Begins 

December 11 Parent Council—6:00 pm 

December 20 Last Day of School - Christmas Break 

January 6 First day back 

School Council Meeting 
We would like to invite anyone interested 
in School Council to join us at our 
meeting on: 

Thursday, December 11 at 6:00 pm 

Holy Trinity Academy 

5749 45 Avenue 

Drayton Valley  AB  T7A 0B6 

Phone:  780.621.5735 

Website: 

HT.Starcatholic.ab.ca 

Facebook: 

https: //www.facebook.com/

HTAhighschool 

Final Exams  
 

Final Exams will begin January 20th 
so please keep an eye for the 
upcoming schedule which we are 
compiling at the moment.  All CTS 
modules will be due January 17th 
and the 2nd semester  begins 
January 29th.  

Student Riders of the Month 
We had four of our students named as Student Riders of 
the Month for October: 

Ethan Brinks 

Savanna Martin 

Taylor Ranger 

Adam Schneider 

They were of instrumental during the bus evacuation 
drills that made sure that everyone was able to exit the 
bus quickly and safely.  Congratulations to all of you! 

St. Anthony’s Christmas 

Concert 
St. Anthony’s school will be utilizing our 
facilities on December 17th for their 
annual Christmas concert. 

Advent Season 
 

The Advent Season is now upon us so 
we will begin gathering at our chapel 
as a school community every 
morning starting December 5th for 
morning prayer.  We will also begin 
emailing Advent Prayers weekly to all 
families.  On our final day of school, 
before Christmas break, we will hold 
our Advent Liturgy at 10:45 am.  Any 
of our families 
interested in 
joining us for the 
morning prayers 
or the Liturgy are 
welcome to 
attend. 

Citadel Theatre Trip Update 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the trip to the Citadel 
was cancelled.  We are awaiting an information  from 
the theatre to reschedule the 
date.  If you have any questions 
please contact the front office 
otherwise we will be sending an 
update out to families soon. 

Grad 2025 Planning  
We will begin our grad planning in the New Year after 

Semester 1 Final Exams.   

 

Grad Photos will take Place February 
25th & 26th with retakes scheduled for 
April 1st.   Once we receive the link for 
booking photos we will forward them 
out via email. 




